The regular scheduled meeting of the SVMO was held on June 2nd at 6 p.m..

The meeting was called to order by Jannie Layne.
Minutes from the May meeting were approved as submitted.
Financial report was approved as submitted.

We lost $400 in the Naturals game due to lack of ticket sales.
Members present were  Richard Bowman, Jeff Vinger, Jannie Layne, Al Wille, Cheryl Tyson, Kelly Powell, Matt Mendenhall, Jim Reed, Richard Ryan, Gloria Taylor and Chad Wolf.
Mark Fougerousse and Matt Mendenhall were going to talk to the mayor about arranging a meeting with Mrs. Hunt to discuss the project.  
Matt Mendenhall asked that we meet on June 26th at the Country Club to put together swag bags and bring all donations at that time.
We have 18 teams signed up so far.  Still needing two single players to complete a four-man team.
Jannie Layne will email waiver to Kelly to send out in email to all the teams prior to the event.
We will have a walk through on June 16th at the country club with cut off on hole signup June 10th.
Richard Ryan will pick up hot dogs, hamburgers the Friday before June 16th and 17th.
Richard Ryan will be on KNWA and FOX news on June 20th discussing the golf tournament.
Vertical banner will be ready June 3rd.
It will cost $59.95 for 1000 business cards that will be ready before the tournament.
Richard Ryan is continuing to check on prices for the tri-fold.
Volunteers and silent auction items are still needed for the tournament.
Tournament starts at 9:00 a.m. we need to be there at 7:30 a.m. to set up.
Pictures were taken after the meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m.




